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O U R
M I S S I O N

There has always been a need to focus on

the topic of Officer Safety since the first

documented Code Enforcement Officer

murder in 1932 when the profession was

just establishing itself. 

In 2018, Code Enforcement Officer Jill

Robinson from Utah was murdered at an

inspection and tragically set on fire. Why?

She was the officer assigned to a nuisance

case at the property and was meeting with

him to seek a resolution. Code

Enforcement Officers across the country

have been murdered for just doing their job

of regulating health and safety. Since Jill's

murder, three (3) other Officers have been

murdered.

In 2018 Timothy Sun started an Officer

Safety Fund to raise money to donate

bullet-proof vests in honor of Jill. Then in

2020, Justin Edson started a national

tracking website and memorial page. The

Foundation was formed in 2020 when all of

these resources merged together. The

Foundation provides resources,

information, a newsletter, statistics, and

scholarships reliant on generous donations.

The Code Enforcement Officer Safety

Foundation exists to promote best

practices for the safety of Code Officials

across the world; to provide a resource

for officials; report incidents; provide

up-to-date training and to encourage a

high standard of professionalism within

our chosen profession.

H O W  W E
S T A R T E D



W H A T  I S  A
C O D E  E N F O R C E M E N T
O F F I C E R

Memorial Page

Honoring fallen Officers

Statistics

International tracking of incidents and

murders.

Resources

Quarterly Newsletter

Articles

Podcast

Grant Information

Trainings

Fundraising

Body Armor Donations to Officers in need

Scholarships for children of fallen officers

Foundation Operations

O U R  F O C U S

Code Enforcement Officers are called a variety

of terms throughout the country and between

different jurisdictions. They could be called

officers or inspectors and can be assigned to

Building Departments, Community

Development, Fire, or Police. In some

jurisdictions, Code Enforcement Officers are

Peace Officers assigned to enforcing housing

and nuisance laws. In other areas they are

assigned to the Fire Department as Fire

Marshals or inspectors. The Foundation also

represents Building Inspectors, Fire

Inspectors, Health Inspectors, Animal Control,

CSO's, Vector, Park Rangers and all Code

Officials.
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H O W  T O  H E L P

S P O N S O R S H I P  L E V E L S

All donations are tax deductible since the Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3). The Board of

Directors are volunteers and do not receive any compensation for the work they do. All donations

go toward keeping the Foundation operational, scholarships for children of fallen officers, and our

Request a Vest program. Please consider donating on an automatic monthly basis of ANY amount.

Please visit our website to simply sign-up for donations. 

M O N T H L Y  O R  A N N U A L  D O N A T I O N S

PLATINUM LEVEL

$25,000 Donation

Includes: Recognition on our website homepage, plaque of appreciation,

recognition on Foundation materials & event booths as the top logo tier, logo on

all email blasts, Lifeline Podcast shout-out, social media shout-outs, logo on

newsletters, and acknowledgement at speaking events. Logo will also be

highlighted in our international online training classroom.

GOLD LEVEL

$10,000 Donation

Includes: Recognition on our website homepage, plaque of appreciation, logo on

newsletters, social media shout outs, and logo on our booth banner. 

SILVER LEVEL

$5,000 Donation

Includes: Recognition on our website, logo on newsletters, and a plaque of

appreciation. 

BRONZE LEVEL

$1,000 Donation

Includes: Recognition on our website (logo).

If you or your company are interested in becoming a recognized lifetime member of our

Foundation, please contact us. We would be happy to walk you through how to help and answer

any questions.  Please email us at info@codeofficersafety.org so we can setup a personal

conference call to discuss further. These are ONE-TIME donation values and not reoccurring. If

you continue to donate you will start to climb to high tiers. We look forward to your support!
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C H E C K  O U T

O U R  F O L L O W I N G

E M A I L  S U B S C R I B E R S  + 1 0 0  M O N T H L Y  A V E R A G E

C O M P A N Y  P R O F I L E U S E R  A C C O U N T

S O C I A L  7 , 7 0 0 +  E M A I L S  4 , 5 0 0 +



C H E C K  O U T

O U R  P R E S S  &  M E D I A
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